If you are having trouble viewing this bulletin in its proper format - view it and related documents at: http://www.shsparentassn.com/bulletin-archive.html

SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN

Don't Miss the Senior Celebration

May 19, 2012

Senior Celebration - RSVP's Due May 20

Parents of SHS Seniors – there are still quite a few of you who have not yet rsvp'd to the Senior Celebration. You won't want to miss this joyous and sentimental event that boasts nearly 100% attendance each year, as graduating seniors and their parents come together to enjoy a celebratory program and meal, followed by a student dance. (Mom's and Dad's stay for the first dance – bring your cameras and maybe your tissues!)

The event is on June 2, which is just two weeks away, and in order to finalize plans (aka tables/chairs/food/etc.)

– the committee needs your reservation – the caterer will be requiring a final count soon.

Please – if you haven't done so yet – get your RSVP card in the mail ASAP!

If you or the postal service has misplaced your invitation or rsvp card, you may download it here.

Questions – contact Catherine Flaherty at cguadagnino@wi.rr.com.

~			